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Dear Gentlemen,
As of Tuesday, April 22, 2012, Global Solutions of America's South Western Regional Office will be relocated in our new offices and warehouse building at 234 South Lost, New York 23498. The telephone number for this new office shall be (312) 222-3333.

However, Our Manufacturing Department will remain at the same location, 3443, South Avenue, St, Augusta.
For more updated products, I have enclosed our most recent brochure on robotic equipment for your review. I hope you find it interesting and place an order with us soon. We regret in case of any inconvenience caused. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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